
 

February 3, 2021 

 

Cupertino Sports Center Members, 

 

The retrofit and ADA upgrades are in the final stages. Contractors will continue to be in 

and out of the building throughout the month. The Sports Center vehicle entrance and 

exit are back to normal. Vehicles enter through Stevens Creek driveway and exit 

through North Stelling driveway. The main building is still closed to the public, so 

members will check-in at the ez-up tent or the balcony above court one.  

 

Please remember to wear a mask, physically distance six feet apart from other members, 

and wash your hands frequently. 

 

Please feel free to reach out to the Cupertino Sports Center staff at 408-777-3160 or 

recreation@cupertino.org if you have any questions. 

 

Thank you, 

Rachelle Sander 
 

Rachelle Sander 
Recreation Supervisor 
Parks and Recreation 
Rachelles@Cupertino.org 


